
 

Eisenhower Gastroenterology Specialty Clinic 
 

 

Dear Patient, 

Welcome to the Eisenhower Gastroenterology Clinic. 

We will telephone you the day before your scheduled appointment 
to confirm. Please plan to arrive 15 minutes prior to your scheduled 
appointment for registration purposes. 

To ensure we have the correct, most current health information for 
you, please complete the enclosed health questionnaire. Please 
bring the following to your appointment: 

 Health Questionnaire 
 Photo ID 
 Insurance cards 
 Current medication list 

Enclosed is a map to our La Quinta Clinic, located at the George 
and Julia Argyros Center. 

On behalf of Dr. Curry, Dr. Conti, Dr. Nath, Dr. Block, Dr. Mendez,  
and the team at Eisenhower Gastroenterology Specialty Clinic, we 
thank you for the opportunity to participate in your medical care 
and look forward to seeing you soon. Should you have any questions 
prior to you scheduled appointment, please contact our office at 
760-773-2882. 


